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I attended the meeting of the Campus Senate Chairs in Long Beach last week. The meeting include wide 
ranging discussions of a number of items, the most relevant of which for our campus were Course Match 
seat allocations, CSU Fullerton’s plan to decide on the allocation of reassigned time for exceptional 
service to students under the new CBA, and intellectual property rights. These issues will all likely be 
coming to the Senate via the appropriate committees next semester. 
 
The strategic planning process is also moving forward. We are currently working to identify an appropriate 
time to hold a campus-wide open forum, likely a half-day event that would include both a general 
discussion of campus priorities and more focused consideration of issues related to each of the three task 
forces. The event would likely take place early in the spring semester. In addition, individual task forces 
are reaching out to target groups and individuals to secure input and feedback. 
 
Finally, as this is our last meeting this semester, I want to thank all of you for your service on the Senate. I 
recognize that it is a time consuming, sometimes frustrating responsibility. I appreciate each of your work 
and commitment to the process! I especially want to thank Jennifer Delsant, who has served as the 
Senate’s ASC for much of this semester. She kept the Senate office not only functional but moving 
forward this semester. Thank you! 
 


